
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                                                        4th September, 2019 
 
Year 9 VISIT TO THE NATIONAL ARBORETUM - STAFFORD   Wednesday, 25th September 2019 
 
A special visit has been arranged for Year 9 students as part of the PSHCE and Humanities curriculum.  The visit will involve 
students visiting the National Arboretum in Stafford. 
 
This will take place on the next Curriculum Day on Wednesday, 25th September 2019. The purpose of this visit is for students 
to gain a deeper understanding of the impact of conflict and the sacrifices people have made for this nation. 
 
The group will travel by coach leaving school at 9.00 am and returning by 3.00 pm and will be accompanied by members of 
staff. Students will need a packed lunch and drink for the visit. It is important that students dress in full school uniform.  As 
we will be outside for the whole visit winter clothing will be essential – a coat, hat, gloves and outdoor shoes are needed. 
 
You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of the visit.  We must, however, inform you that 
as the school could not bear the whole cost of the visit, the visit will not take place unless all parents/carers, who are able, 
are willing to contribute.  If you find it difficult to meet this cost, you are invited to contact the School Business Manager in 
confidence to discuss payment.  Students who receive free school meals will be supported through funds allocated to the 
school.   
 
The safety of students and staff is paramount on any visit out of school.  Students whose behaviour has been inappropriate 
in school or any students who pose a potential risk to themselves or others may not participate in the visit.  Such students 
will remain and work in school.  When visiting any places of worship respect must be shown by students at all times. 
 
Please sign the consent form below and return it to the school office by Monday 16th September, 2019 along with your 
contributions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr P Lee    Mr G Davies   Mr P Salmon 
Subject Leader Humanities  Assistant Headteacher  School Business Manager 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Year 9 VISIT TO THE NATIONAL ARBORETUM - STAFFORD    
Wednesday, 25th September 2019 
 

 
Name of student: …………………………………………………………………     Form: …………………. 

  

 I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the above visit. 

 I enclose a voluntary contribution of 6.00 cash/cheque.  (Cheques should be made payable to 'Mary Webb School' 
- please write the student's name and form on back of cheque.) 

 I do not wish to contribute. 

 I agree to authorise any member of staff during the course of this activity to approve such medical treatment for 
my son/daughter as is deemed necessary in an emergency or upon the advice of a qualified medical practitioner, 
in the event that I cannot be contacted. 

 
Name of Parent/Carer:…………………………………………………………………….Signed:…………………………………………………………. 
 
Dated: ……………………………………………………………………….. 

Please return your slip to the School Office by Monday 16th September, 2019 PL/PR 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Headteacher:  Mr P J Lowe-Werrell  TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com  
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